
  
 
 

 

NOTICE OF SCHEDULED POWER INTERRUPTION 

 
Reason:  CEBECO I Linemen and Engineers will facilitate upgrading of distribution line ( 1-PH to 3-PH ) from Bulak, Dumanjug to Balao, 

Barili. 

 

 

 

Please take all necessary precautions. 

 
 

Note: Our Technical men will do their best to complete the works as scheduled. Power may be restored even earlier than as targeted. 

However, restoration of power may be extended if unavoidable circumstances will occur. 

 

 

CEBECO I MANAGEMENT 

Date : Saturday, May 18, 2024  

Time : 07:00 AM to 05:00 PM (10 hours)   

 Affected Areas Barangays of the following municipalities:  

 Barili: 

   Portion of Balao only 

    

Dumanjug: 

Bulak 

Matalao 

Pawa 

Lamak 

Kabatbatan 

 

Kambanog 

Tubod-Dugoan 

Kanghalo 

Kolabtingon 

Potion of Manlapay & Kang-

aktol 

CEBU I ELECTRIC COOPERATIVE, INC. 
Bito-on, Dumanjug, Cebu 

Tel. Nos.: +63 999 924 5719 – Smart; +63 917 659 8066 Globe            

https://www.cebeco-1.com 

 


